
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
INVITATION TO ATTEND APPLETON ACADEMY TRANSITION DAY AND PARENTS’ 
EVENING 
  
I am delighted to invite you to attend this year’s transition events designed to welcome you all 
to Appleton Academy ahead of September 2024. 
 
The Academy has already written to your child’s current school regarding them spending the 
following transition day with us:  
 
WEDNESDAY 3 JULY 2024 
  
Children should arrive at Appleton Academy at 9.00am, dressed in their current school 
uniform.  We have a number of activities planned across the day that will allow children to 
meet staff and other students and ask any questions they may have.  They will also have the 
chance to use some of the resources that will be available to them in Year 7.  Lunch will be 
provided for all students and the day will close at 3.10pm.  
 
Following the transition day, we invite parents to attend an evening with the Executive 
Headteacher, Head of Secondary and Academy staff, which also takes place on 
WEDNESDAY 3 JULY 2024 at 5.00pm.  There will be two opportunities to hear the Executive 
Headteacher and Head of Secondary address to parents and pupils, one commencing at 
5.15pm, and the second commencing at 5:45pm.  The evening will welcome you to the 
Academy before providing you with a chance to meet colleagues and ask any questions you 
may have.  The evening will close at 6.30pm.  
 
We will have uniform suppliers available to enable students to try on uniform items, and 
Wynsors Shoes will also have a display for those interested. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all to Appleton Academy.  If you have any questions, please 
email these to info@appletonacademy.co.uk in the first instance. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

       
Ms H Jones       Mrs Garlick 
Executive Headteacher     Head of Secondary 

mailto:info@appletonacademy.co.uk

